
9.1.1 Speed 

 

From a resident: 

Hi, Would it be possible to arrange for speed signs to be erected on the three roads that lead 

to Llangoedmor church, at present there are no speed indications leaving the A484 and 

B4350 which are 60 mph roads. Traffic leaving these roads assume it's 60mph through the 

village, it's a single track road with no pavements, children and dog walkers with poor light at 

this time of the year is extremely difficult for speeding traffic to stop. If required we will 

arrange for a petition of action from the 21 houses on these roads. 

Many thanks 
 

Hi Thanks for your reply could you please put this on the council meetings minutes for them 

to action, the highways department review was on 2016 agreed by the councillers , since the 

new review is not agenda then we need support from the community  Council. 

Many thanks 

 
 


